From: Dulcinea Grantham

Sent: Wednesday, March 23, 2022 3:58 PM
To: Borsos, John

Cc: pmanwiller@aol.com

Subject: Re: SCUSD Negotiations Proposal
John,

The differences between the District’s proposal that was shared with you on Monday and this proposal are highlighted
in yellow as noted on the proposal. This proposal was passed as an on-the-record proposal as indicated in my

email. The District’s team continues to be available to meet with the SCTA bargaining team. We also look forward to
receiving your response to this proposal.

Thank you,

Dulcinea Grantham | Attorney at Law
2001 North Main Street, Suite 500, Walnut Creek, CA 94596
T: 925.953.1626: 925.953.1625
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